
TIPS FOR GIRL SCOUT TROOPS IN SAVANNAH
1.	 The Birthplace accepts reservations for the Girl Scout Heritage program up to two years in 

advance.
2.	 Reservations are required for all group tours and program visits so troops should make res-

ervations with the Juliette Low Birthplace before finalizing their Savannah plans for accom-
modations and other activities.

3.	 Girl Scout troops can check the Birthplace website for available dates on the troop calendar.
4.	 Call (912) 233-4501 or email for reservations using the reservation form on the Juliette Gordon 

Low Birthplace website.
5.	 Groups should allow plenty of time for making reservations.

•	 18-20 months for June, Martin Luther King, Jr., President’s Day, and Memorial Day week-
ends.

•	 12-18 months for July, August, spring break, weekends January through May, and Labor 
Day weekend.

•	 3-12 months for weekends September through December, weekdays September through 
mid-March.

6.	 Always check the Birthplace website troop calendar or call to make reservations under 3 
months. Small troops and other groups may be able to take advantage of late cancellations.

7.	 Careful planning is required for the best possible Birthplace and Savannah travel experience.
8.	 Always be Safety Wise to ensure your visit to the Juliette Low Birthplace is exciting, memora-

ble and fun!
9.	 For more details about making reservations, Juliette Low, the Gordon family, Girl Scout his-

tory, and the Wayne-Gordon House, visit the Juliette Gordon Low Birthplace website for a 
wealth of information.

10.	If you are traveling on a motor coach, you will need to obtain a motor coach pass. Contact 
Kathy Howard between 8a-5p at the city motor coach office. 912.651.4235

Once you have booked your tour, book your rooms with us! 
We offer discount rates for Girl Scout Troops! 

Also, check out our Savannah Event Calendar to plan your time in Savannah!

WWW.STAYINSAVANNAH.COM


